PALESTINE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
1007 E. Park Avenue
PALESTINE, TEXAS 75801

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION

Date: February 26, 2018
To: Board of Trustees
From: Suzanne Eiben

Subject: TASB Local District Update 2017.02

The review of the Palestine ISD local policies has been completed. As a result of the
Policy Review Sessions completed on September 21, 2017, there have been various
policies that are to be repealed, added, or revised.

It is recommended that the board blanket repeal the local policies contained in the current
manual and adopt/readopt all {Local) policies found in the revised, reprinted manual.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to conduct this review. It was a worthwhile project
for us.

Sincerely.

g nren ol

Suzante Eiben
Assistant Superintendent



